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Monday 8 July, 2024 

A TASTE OF ITALY GRIFFITH IS BACK 

The highly anticipated ‘A Taste of Italy Griffith’ is back for another year and the Tourism 
Team is thrilled to reveal what’s in store for 2024.  
The festivities will run from 19 – 25 August for a week-long celebration of Italian culture, 
food, wine, music and dance.  
You’ll be spoilt for choice with a program featuring over 21 Italian inspired events and 
experiences. The 2024 line-up includes a variety of new and exciting experiences as well as 
the beloved annual traditions that locals and visitors look forward to from year to year.  
The ‘A Taste of Italy Griffith’ campaign has only just kicked off and the tourism team is 
already seeing movement in ticket sales, coach group bookings and enquiries flooding 
through the Griffith Tourism Hub.  
Griffith’s Italian heritage is celebrated daily through its delicious food, wine offerings, farm 
tours, and warm hospitality.  
During the festival, you can enjoy even more with Italian-inspired cultural exhibitions, 
cooking demonstrations, interactive workshops, a sidewalk sale, tasting experiences, long 
lunches, live music, and more.  
With ‘A Taste of Italy Griffith’ growing in popularity each year, pre-booking tickets for each 
event is strongly recommended. You can pick up a program from the Griffith tourism hub or 
head to www.atasteofitalygriffith.com.au for the full event calendar and all the information 
you need.  
So, mark your calendars from 19 - 25 August for ‘A Taste Of Italy Griffith 2024’ and immerse 
yourself in a burst of Italian culture right here in Griffith.  
Ci Vediamo A Griffith.  
(See you in Griffith)  
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